Wexford House residents
celebrate fall season

DENVER — As leaves on trees morph into various shades of red, orange and yellow, residents and staff
at Wexford House, a senior living community in Denver, have been displaying their spirit for the fall
season through a variety of seasonal activities. Residents got creative by painting pumpkins, dressed up
as superheroes during spirit week and enjoyed sweet treats on Halloween. For more information about
Wexford House, contact administrator Amy Smith at 704-489-2633, or by email at asmith2Adepaul.org.
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